
From: Trevor Dalziell secretary@actaa.net.au
Subject: CMAC Car boot Sale

Date: 27 November 2023 at 3:52 pm
To: BMAC Secretary secretary@bmac.org.au, CMAC secretary secretary@cmac.org.au, CMRC Multirotors

secretary@cmrc.asn.au, GSoA Goulburn drmillers3@bigpond.com, NSFC Namadgi secretary@namadgisfc.org.au,
Trevor Dalziell trevjan@bigpond.com, ACTAA secretary secretary@actaa.net.au, James Bellicanta QMAC
jamesbellicanta11@gmail.com, Brian Malaquin treasurer@actaa.net.au, Mitchell Bannink mitchell_bannink@me.com,
Steve Millar steve@acrosstown.com.au, LGSL Secretary secretary@lgsl.org.au, Mitch Bannink president@actaa.net.au,
BMAC President president@bmac.org.au, Jerry Cashman jerrycashman@gmail.com, Safetyofficer BMAC
safetyofficer@bmac.org.au

Hi all,

Please pass onto your club members.

Canberra Model Aircraft Club is having an end of year Car Boot Sale.

Lock in the date    Sunday 10th. December 2023

For the end of year

CAR BOOT SALE

and

SAUSAGE SIZZLE

You know the drill. Bring your treasure or your junk but most of all, bring your CASH!

As usual, lots of stuff will be traded. So now is the time to offload all those projects you
know you'll never finish.

AND Ivan Sambell from Jindabyne who usually has a lot of goodies said he can come.

Cheers

Trevor Dalziell

CMAC Secretary.

-- 
Trevor Dalziell
ACTAA Secretary 
secretary@actaa.net.au
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